Dear Ms. Brant:

This is Katie Drews, with the Better Government Association.

I am writing to make a request under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act. Specifically, under FOIA, I am asking for copies of any and all letters and other documentation sent to members of the community per the school board's vote at the special meeting on Nov. 5.

Please note this information is for a possible news story. As such I ask that you waive any fees associated with this request. I ask that you convey this information electronically, via email to my email address. I ask that you please reach out to me with any questions or needs for clarification.

I appreciate your consideration.

Sincerely,

Katie Drews Investigator Better Government Association 223 West Jackson, Suite 900 Chicago, IL 60606 312-821-9027 office 630-981-1528 cell kdrews@bettergov.org